
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  Monday 15th April 2024. 

 

 
 

To:  The Parents of students in Years 1-13  
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Saint Marys!  

 
As per government mandate all private schools have been required to operate remotely, tomorrow 

16th April due to unstable weather conditions. 

 
We would like to inform ALL parents that Tuesday, 16th April will be a Distance Learning Day.  

 

• Years 1- 6 can access material in Google Classroom. 

•  Years 7-10 and 12 will have live lessons remotely and links will be in Google 

Classroom.  

• Mock exam rescheduled as follows:   
o Year 13 mock exams that were scheduled for tomorrow will now be held on 

18th April 2024. 

o Year 11 Arabic which was to be held tomorrow, has been rescheduled to 

17th April 2024. 

 
STS buses will NOT OPERATE in the interest of safety of the children.  

 
Let us keep the safety and wellbeing of one and all in mind.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
 
School Management 
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